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June 5, 2019 

 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:25pm, with the following 
members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina Ellis, Judy Kerns and 
Matt Hull and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for May, 2019 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $192,390.97. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that the insulation at the water tank that was installed in the fall was coming off of the door. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that the leak the meter crock in Stonecrest had been repaired. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the recent Boonsboro Municipal Utilities Commission regarding the capacity study they 
commissioned. Mr. Levey said that while, it was understood the study would include Keedysville, it did not. Mr. 
Levey told Paul Loeber of the BMUC that he didn’t feel that Keedysville should pay for a portion of the study.  
 
Mr. Levey discussed the Antietam waterline project. He noted that an engineering proposal would be presented by 
Frederick Siebert & Associates.  
 
Mr. Levey noted the relocation of two meters on South Main Street as part of the SHA Main Street project. 
 
Mr. Levey asked that any repairs to the waterline done by SHA be noted for the Town’s future use. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that Cindy Brandenburg, 54 South Main Street, said that the SHA work had broken her fence and 
caused it to lean. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:41pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
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